EX45. Assets Surplus to Operational Requirements

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Development Services
recommending that areas of land in Longcroft, Tamfourhill and
Dennyloanhead (each shown on plans appended to the report) were
declared surplus to operational requirements:-

The report set out the rationale for declaring each piece of land surplus
together with disposal opportunities in regard to the land in Dennyloanhead
and in Tamfourhill.

Decision

The Executive agreed to declare the following land as surplus to
operational requirements and to authorise disposal:

(1) Land to the South of Kilsyth Road in Longcroft — disposal on the
open market;

(2) Land at Lime Road in Tamfourhill — disposal by negotiation; and

(3) Land to the North of Glasgow Road in Dennyloanhead — disposal
by negotiation and subject to a further report to the Executive.



